
Tell us  
what you need
Complete Roseville and Rocklin’s 
community needs survey

Take this brief survey through 
October 31, 2019 by visiting 
roseville.ca.us/housing 

Survey is available in English and Spanish. 

The Cities of Roseville and Rocklin and the 
Roseville Housing Authority are conducting a 
survey to better understand the housing and 
services needs of our communities.

The results of this survey will help guide 
future use of City and federal grant funding 
for services, housing, and community 
programs and improvements. 


